
From: Allison MacEwen
To: Jaclynne Hamel; Cheryl Mosher
Subject: FW: Gas Station application from Danny Murphy
Date: Monday, July 10, 2023 11:08:01 AM

 
 

From: Allison MacEwen 
Sent: Tuesday, July 4, 2023 10:05 AM
Subject: FW: Gas Station application from Danny Murphy
 
 
 
From: Nicole Arsenault [mailto:nicole.a.2241@gmail.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, July 4, 2023 9:47 AM
To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>
Subject: Gas Station application from Danny Murphy
 
Mr. MacEwen
 
I do not agree with having another gas station being operated in our community. 
 
We have 2 long standing Gas Stations in our community Ceretti's Grocery and Howatt's Shell
as well as an Esso. Cerettis and Howatts are 3rd generation gas stations that have served our
community for many many years and served everyone well.  Allowing another gas station will
impact the stations in our area, which could very well force them to close.  The summer
months are busy, yes, but what happens in the off season when traffic slows down?  I do not
agree with allowing one business to open when chances of others will have to close because of
it.  
Nicole Arsenault
192 Howatt Street
Borden-Carleton PE
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